
From: Daniel La Spata <dfls@the1stward.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 4:39 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: ZBA Variance 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Following up on our conversation, confirming that my wife and I received a height variance from the 

Zoning Board of Appeals following their February 21st meeting at which I appeared as the applicant. This 

is for the property we jointly own and live at at 2146 N. Campbell Ave. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Daniel 

 

  [Warning: External email] 


